
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Being a special communication to residents following a ResCom meeting 
 

          10
th

 February, 2017 

                               

WARNING TO DOG OWNERS 
 

Dear fellow residents, 

 

At the recent ResCom meeting we were made aware of a large sign in a public park in 

Douglasdale. Evidently it urges dog owners to remove their dog’s poo because dog poo 

apparently is the primary carrier of PARVO VIRUS which can be fatal to other 

dogs. 
 

Once again we plead with all dog owners to pick up their doggie doo not only in the 

interests of all dog’s health but also to stop flies and shoe poo! 

 

 

           

Best regards,  

Graham Langmead 

Chairman of ResCom 

Unit 66 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Together let’s make EVERGREEN the village of our dreams” 
*ResCom: Chairman Graham Langmead; Deputy Chairman Robin Slogrove & Hennie du Preez; Social Jean Spurr & Sue Jackson ; 

Catering vacant; Environment Hennie du Preez; Security Tess Sleigh; Governance Derek Schuurman; Finance Cecil Fann; Healthcare: 

Atholie Preacher;  Projects Basil Bold: Communication Graham Langmead.   

+ManCom representatives from ResCom are Chairman and the Deputy Chairman 


